From: I

Sent: 09 May 2018 11:11
Subject: Kingsford Meeting
Al

See below for outline agenda for our meeting today. With following caveats as indicated before.

- No discussions will be had around the merit of the decision.
- Discussions are kept factual and the merits of the conditions/decision and merits of any future applications
will not be discussed.

Proposed conditions 5,6 & 7
Process

AS944 Crossing

Future liaison

bPwne

Best regards

Strategic Place Planning
Aberdeen City Council
Business Hub 4
Marischal College
Broad Street

Aberdeen

AB10 1AB

Direct Dial: 01224 [

General Enquiries: 01224 523470

E-Mail:maberdeencitv.gov.uk

Please note that | do not work on Thursday afternoons

We are always trying to improve the quality of customer service that we provide and would like to know your
views on the service you have received to help us learn what we need to do better. We would very much
appreciate you taking a few moments to fill in our short feedback form by clicking on
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/PlanningDV

Many thanks in advance.
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IMPORTANT NOTICE: This e-mail (including any attachment to it) is confidential, protected by copyright and may be
privileged. The information contained in it should be used for its intended purposes only. If you receive this email in
error, notify the sender by reply emai, delete the received email and do not make use of, disclose or copy it. Whilst
we take reasonable precautions to ensure that our emails are free from viruses, we cannot be responsible for any
viruses transmitted with this email and recommend that you subject any incoming email to your own virus checking
procedures. Unless related to Council business, the opinions expressed in this email are those of the sender and
they do not necessarily constitute those of Aberdeen City Council. Unless we expressly say otherwise in this email or
its attachments, neither this email nor its attachments create, form part of or vary any contractual or unilateral
obligation. Aberdeen City Council's incoming and outgoing email is subject to regular monitoring.





